
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

To: 
 

Mayor and City Council 

From: 
 

Michael Smith, Director of Public Works 

Date: 
 

August 13, 2012 

Subject: 
 

Discussion and Approval of GDOT Local Maintenance and 
Improvement Grant Contract Amendment 

 
 
ITEM DESCRIPTION 
 
Discussion and Approval of GDOT Local Maintenance and Improvement Grant Contract 
Amendment 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
This amendment to the recently approved LMIG contract with the Georgia Department of 
Transportation (GDOT) changes the specified mixes for reimbursement.  The City requested 
the changes to the asphalt mix due to concern that the originally specified mixes would not 
provide a suitable overlay based on the condition of the streets being paved.  The total 
contract amount is reduced by $9.78. 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION 
 
Staff recommends approval of this contract amendment. 
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